
Basketball   Game   Spectators   COVID   19   Protocol   
  

In   order   to   continue   to   adhere   to   the   COVID   19   Safety   Plan,    we   will   follow   the   protocols   listed   
below   
  

● Each   Basketball   player   will   be   permitted   2   adult   spectators   and   siblings   that   live   
in   the   players   household   to   watch   the   game   in   the   gym.   

● Visiting   coaches   will   provide   the   host   school   with   a   roster   of   A   team   and   B   team   
players   prior   to   arrival   for   gate   keeping   attendance   purposes.   This   allows   us   to   
adhere   to   the   2   adults   per   player   policy.   

● Household   groups   must   sit   together,   and   social   distancing   guidelines   will   be   
enforced   by   staff.   

● At   4:45   pm,   we   will   open   the   outside   doors   and   admit   spectators   for   the   5:00pm   
“B”   Basketball   game   

● Upon   conclusion   of   the   “B”   Game,   we   will   clear   the   gym   of   spectators   and   
players/coaches.   Spectators   will   exit   through   the   Southwest   outside   exit   door   
inside   the   Main   Gym.   

● There   will   be   a   10-15   min   sanitization   period   between   games   for   the   facility.   
● Staff   will   open   the   Gym   entrance   for   “A”   team   spectators   upon   the   completion   of   

between   game   sanitation.   
● “A”   team   spectators   will   enter   the   gym   and   adhere   to   the   same   protocols   as   “B”   

team   spectators.   
● Upon   ending   of   the   “A”   game,   spectators   will   exit   through   the   Southwest   outside   

exit   doors   located   inside   the   Main   Gym.   

  
  

We   realize   these   protocols   can   be   inconvenient   and   may   not   be   agreed   upon   by   everyone   in   
attendance.   Please   know   that   we   will   be   enforcing   them   completely   and   consistently.   Everything   
we   are   doing   is   to   keep   our   students,   families,   and   staff   safe.   Our   goal   is   for   your   kids   to   be   able   
to   have   a   basketball   season   that   we   believe   they   desperately   want   and   need.   We   ask   that   you   
comply   agreeably   with   these   measures   and   avoid   anyone   having   to   be   put   in   a   difficult   situation.   
  

Thank   you   in   advance!     
  
  

Sincerely,   
  
  

Smithfield   Athletic   Department   Staff   


